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The long-standing Secretary General Martin Maurer will retire at the end of this year. The Board elected Raoul

Würgler, currently Deputy Secretary, to succeed him as of January 2020. This announcement was made by AFBS

President, Heinrich Henckel, at the General Assembly.

Furthermore the General Assembly of the Association of Foreign Banks in Switzerland elects six new Board

Members and re-elects two auditors. It acknowledges the nomination of Heinrich Henckel as Chairman and

Alexander Classen as second Vice-Chairman. Adrian Nösberger remains first Vice-Chairman. 

1 / 1

AFBS Info serves as a platform for early information and is submitted for confidential use only. Certain information may still be awaiting final approval and may thus
be subject to change. Although all sources of information are selected with the utmost care, errors and inaccuracies cannot be excluded. 

Association of Foreign Banks in Switzerland, Usteristrasse 23, 8001 Zürich - Tel: +41 44 224 40 70 - www.afbs.ch - info@afbs.ch


	Media Release 47th Ordinary General Assembly
	47th Ordinary General Assembly

